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 August 29, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Delaware Cab Card   
 
Delaware has temporarily changed its cab card because of a production issue with the 
cab card paper. The cab card is temporarily being printed on 8 ½” X 11” paper without 
the perforation that normally enables the carrier to tear the cab card portion from the 
instructions that are printed on the lower half. Also, there is no accommodation on the 
back of the card for signatures.  The sticker showing the expiration year is affixed on the 
lower right corner of the paper.  A sample is attached for reference.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact Robyn Bose at (302) 744-2720. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   

         
      Barbara J. Fiala 

             Commissioner 
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